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From: Anderson, Paul S. (ECY)
To: Evan Maxim
Subject: MI Treehouse SFR at 5637 East Mercer Way
Date: Thursday, February 9, 2017 2:14:10 PM


Hi Evan.  Happy New Year!
 
Last week I received notice of an open record hearing for the MI Treehouse project at 5637
East Mercer Way (File No. CAO 15-001).  The project will apparently require filling at least
a portion a Category III wetland and that activity will require state approval.  Bill Summers
of MI Treehouse is listed as the applicant and I wrote to Mr. Summers asking that he submit
an application to Ecology and the Corps for the proposed wetland fill.  I haven’t heard back
and I was wondering if it is still possible to have comments entered into the record for this
project.
 
If so, I would ask that the City add the following condition to approval of this proposal: The
applicant shall obtain all necessary state and federal authorizations for wetland and in-
water impacts prior to beginning any ground disturbing activities or vegetation removal.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of any assistance to the City in
the review of this project.
 
Paul
 
Paul S. Anderson, PWS 
Wetlands/401 Unit Supervisor 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
3190 - 160th Ave. SE 
Bellevue, WA 98008 
Phone: (425) 649-7148 
Cell: (425) 765-4691 
Fax: (425) 649-7098 
Email: Paul.S.Anderson@ecy.wa.gov
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